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The idea of opening up our parks for camping is only inviting more homelessness and problems into
our neighborhoods. I personally walk my dog and take my 8 year old daughter to Berkeley Park
daily. I would no longer feel safe taking her there knowing people are camping in or city parks.
Please DO NOT pass this, it is not a solution to the homeless issue and is only penalizing those of us
who pay taxes to keep these parks up. 
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